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May 22, 1998 

Mr. Ray Roder, 
Reinhart, Boemer, et al 
P.O. Box 2020 

Ruthe E. Badger, Regional Director 

Madison, WI 53701-2020 

File Ref: 02-20-000915 

Subject: Groundwater Monitoring Requirements, Ripon FF/NN Landfill Superfund Site 

Dear Mr. Roder: 

On January 7, 1998 HSI Geotrans submitted a request to modify the groundwater monitoring 
requirements for the Ripon FF/NN landfill Superfund site. The request was made because groundwater 
data collected at MW-102, P-103, P-104 and MW-108 have shown little to no contamination over the 
past couple of years. 

I have reviewed the groundwater data for these and the other wells in the monitoring plan. The 
Department hereby approves of your request to delete these wells from the grou~dwater sampling 
requirements. However, you should maintain the wells in operating condition and continue to measure 
groundwater elevations at the wells when collecting groundwater samples from the other wells at the site. 

Should you have any questions I can be reached at the number below. 

Sincerely, 

Stephen M. Ales, P.G. 
Remediation & Redevelopment Hydrogeologist 

cc: Judy Fassbender - HSI Geotrans, 175 N. Corporate Drive, Suite 100, Brookfield, WI 53045 
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